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March 28th, 2023
Dear Ljubisa Bojic,

Thank you for your interest in the Hannah Arendt Humanities Network (HAHN) Digital
Humanism Leadership Summit on Al & Democratic Sustainability, which will take place in
Vienna, Austria, July 2-6, 2023. We are pleased to invite you to participate in the summit. HAHN
will cover your travel and accommodations, and meals will be provided by HAHN and our
partners in Vienna.

In preparation for the Digital Humanism Leadership Summit, you may wish to have a look at the
readings and videos that interest you on the following websites: Digital Humanism Initiative,
Harvard GETTING-Plurality Research Network, and the Stanford Human-Computer Interaction
Seminar Series. We do not expect you to present a paper or project; rather this is intended as a
workshop to build a coalition and ideas around best practices. Our hope is that we will be able
to present policy recommendations at the culmination of the summit.

The summit will take place at the Institut fur die Wissenschaften vom Menschen (IWM) on July
3rd and 4th with accommodations for our group at H+ Hotel Wien, a short walk away. On July
5th, there will be a public presentation at Technische Universitat Wien (TU Wien), which is easily
accessible via public transportation. Vienna enjoys a warm summer climate in July. On average,
expect highs around 81°F (27°C) and lows around 65°F (18°C). Please be sure to bring
comfortable warm weather clothing and comfortable walking shoes. On most nights, we will be
dining out at local eateries.



https://dighum.ec.tuwien.ac.at
https://gettingplurality.org/our-work/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rUSa054dN-0&list=PLoROMvodv4rMyupDF2O00r19JsmolyXdD&index=2
https://www.iwm.at/contact
https://www.h-hotels.com/en/hplus/hotels/hplus-hotel-wien
https://www.tuwien.at/

To book travel, we ask that you make arrangements through our travel agent. We will
follow up with the appropriate forms once we hear from you that you are able to join us.

You should plan to arrive at the hotel in Vienna by 5pm local time on Sunday, July
2nd. That evening, we will have a welcome dinner where you will meet all the
participants.
Contact the hotel directly:

o For parking information, if arriving by car.

o To organize a late arrival. The hotel will release the room at 6pm, if there has not

been prior notification of a late arrival.

The Vienna airport is well connected to the public transportation network. Please keep
any receipts for reimbursement. You may also reach out to H+ Hotel Wein for airport
transportation.
We have reserved hotel rooms for the nights of July 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th. Departure
will be on July 6th. Hotel check-in is 3p and check-out is 12p.

If you plan to attend, please fill out this registration form as soon as possible so that we may
make arrangements for you in a timely manner..

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions. We're looking forward to seeing you this
July in Vienna.

Best wishes,
Hillary Harvey
Program Manager, Hannah Arendt Humanities Network

hharve

bard.edu

0. 845.758.7884 c. 845.594.1307
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